

Ms Jacqui Kirkby

MINTO NSW 2566

By email:

10 December 2018

Dear Ms Kirkby

Ministerial Request to Review Recommendation for Heritage Listing of Varroville Curtilage

I refer to your letter dated 30 November 2018 to the Chair of the Independent Planning Commission (Commission) in relation to a perceived conflict of interest.

The Chair has asked me to respond on her behalf.

I understand that the Commission has provided you a letter on 30 November 2018 in relation to this matter.

I also refer to your letter of 7 December 2018 to the Director Secretariat of the Commission.

I have forwarded your letter to the Commission panel constituted for the heritage review.

The Commission panel is considering the 7 December 2018 letter and will respond in due course.

If you have any questions on our process, please contact Jorge Van Den Brande on (02) 9383 2100 or email ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Anna Summerhayes

Counsel assisting the Independent Planning Commission

10/12/2018